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April 30, 2013
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear ICCUSA Members:
I would like to express my gratitude to the Almighty God for leading you safely to your respective homes. We thank GOD immensely for Journey Mercy.
I want to take this opportunity to thank each and every one of you for attending this 2013 ICCUSA convention in Raleigh, North Carolina. The executives, delegates, women/men leaders, the local chapters and many dedicated members put in their best to make it a remarkable success. I give special thanks to the Youths and Young Adults who, despite the challenging demands of their education, braved attendance. We are accomplishing our mission, seeing the remarkable turnout of our Youths and Young Adults that outnumbered the adult attendees. We no longer have to worry about who will be our successor. Their commitment is a boost to ICCUSA’s morale. Thanks to the parents and the chapters that encouraged, planned, and actualized the attendance of the young, future ICCUSA members and leaders.
My special thanks also go to our Key Note Speaker, the Professor, and other enthusiastic convention speakers and presenters. We all learned a lot from each and every one of you.
To our indefatigable and inspiring Reverend Fathers and Sisters, I cannot thank you enough. You are the Holy Spirit, which God uses to illuminate ICCUSA to shine and attract followers. To the incredible Choir and Choir Masters/Mistresses from different chapters, you performed awesomely unmatchable. The Dancers, Fashion Show participants, DJ, you all made our Gala Night an enviable night that will stand the test of times.
Special thanks to ICC-Raleigh, the Chaplain, Rev. Fr. Oji C.S.Sp, who I am short of words to describe his marvelous and efficacious hospitality, the CMO, CWO, Council Members, Mass Servers and all the members who showed that they were “All Weather.” Despite the challenge of numerical adjustments, as number of people continued to increase, the Raleigh showed doggedness and bendability, their energy, commitment, evidenced a combination of Southern hospitality and Igbo peoples’ tested unflinching personality.
Those that couldn’t make it, we pray and look forward to your attending the 2014 ICCUSA Convention in San Jose, CA, and 2015 Brooklyn, NY. This is also an opportunity for me to announce that the Presidency of ICCUSA has gone to Brooklyn, New York.
Please, always check our website for more information. Thanks and God Bless.
MarcellinaOffoha
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